
Important 
Updates 

Spotlight on Ophthalmic: 

 

Development work continues 
in NPCCD Ophthalmic to 
allow for the addition of all 
new legislative requirements. 
 
PLEASE NOTE – although 
users will be able to see 
Community Glaucoma 
Service and Low Vision 
Service buttons on NPCCD, 
users are requested to ignore 
these at present whilst further 
testing and adjustments are 
made in the live environment.   

 

  Contact Us 

 
 

 
    

If you have any 
questions/queries, contact  

the NPCCD team   
nss.pcfsnppcd@nhs.scot 
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NPCCD - National Primary Care Clinician Database  

The NPCCD Medical and Ophthalmic systems are national systems used 
and maintained by all Health Boards and currently contain details of all 
GPs and Optometrists/Ophthalmic Medical Practitioners validated to 
work in the Board area and locum for others. With New CHI in progress 
and scheduled to go live Autumn 2023, we are exploring further uses of 
NPCCD as this system will become the “single source of truth” for all GP 
and Ophthalmic Data. 
 

 

NPCCD Key Developments: 
 

Medical  
• Recent functionality Updates 

o Indicate mandatory fields for a practice 
o “Back/Cancel” button improvements 

• Currently in Business as Usual. 
 

Ophthalmic  
• Community Glaucoma Service and Low Vision Service 

functionality now in live environment. 

• Dates of when these functionalities will be available to users will 
be confirmed in due course. 
 

Dental   
• Scottish Government have confirmed commencement of NPCCD 

Dental.  This will be undertaken using a 3-phase approach. 

• Phase 1 development will begin shortly. 

• NPCCD project team will be in touch with further information 
on timelines as soon as these are available. 

 
 
 
 
 

Please provide any feedback on this newsletter to 
nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot 
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